
Opinion:  Bread  &  Broth
thankful for support
To the community,

Bread & Broth would like to share our gratitude to Heavenly
Mountain Resort for recently adopting a Day of Nourishment.

Heavenly has given service to our community “above and beyond”
the call of duty in our opinion. Throughout the year they have
helped financially and with staff. Volunteers from Heavenly
spent the day helping Bread & Broth volunteers serve those in
need a hot meal on a cold night just before Christmas.

Bread & Broth is able to continue its mission of feeding the
hungry  of  South  Lake  Tahoe  in  large  part  because  of  the
generosity of the local community. A $250 sponsorship covers
the  cost  of  food  and  beverages  for  the  approximately  100
people who visit each Monday evening. To find out how your
family or business can Adopt A Day of Nourishment, contact
Connie Blue at midwest2tahoe@yahoo.com or (530) 544.4945.

David Smith, Bread & Broth
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